Lena Bonner

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Ms Bonner,

Catherine McKnight <catherinesmithmcknight@yahoo.com>
Thursday, April 25, 2024 8:11 AM

Lena Bonner; Wayne Brown

[EXTERNAL] Lake Aumond Fence

Please place on April 30th either legal or agenda to discuss and approve aluminum black fencing. There
was no discussion to the residents nor myself about what was going to be placed there before buying
materials for a chain link fence.

Thank you.

Commissioner McKnight

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's mail system -- DO NOT CLICK on links,
open attachments or respond to requests for information unless you are sure the content is safe.]






